
Submitter: Jeff Smith 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

We need some relief for landlords at this time. Landlords have been through 2 plus 

years of pandemic. We should delay on SB 611and give landlords time to heal up. It 

has been some very difficult times.  Just take a break! 


